



GIA SU CHUNG CU



TEST 6

Unit 1, 2, 3

Part 1

Listening



Quét mã
QR để nghe

Listen and fill in the blank with a suitable word.

1. Hanoi is Hoa's _____.
2. Ha Long Bay is one of the greatest travelling _____ in Vietnam.
3. You should visit Ben Thanh market because you can enjoy _____ for the food, for the stuff, for the clothes.
4. You should try out the _____ in Nha trang because it is very fresh and delicious.
5. You might taste the special _____ in Hue.
6. You can enjoy _____ weather and a bit chilly atmosphere if you visit Sa Pa.

Part 2

Pronunciation

Circle the letter A, B, C or D to indicate the word that has the underlined part pronounced differently from the rest.

1. A. laughed B. brushed C. danced D. played
2. A. brave B. bracelet C. ancestor D. basic
3. A. buffalo B. unique C. custom D. cultural
4. A. homework B. mother C. open D. judo
5. A. detest B. collect C. ethnic D. convenient

Part 3

Vocabulary and grammar

Circle the best answer to complete each of the following sentences.

1. He wants _____ the homework now.
A. do B. does C. doing D. to do
2. Watching TV too much may have harmful effects _____ your eyes.
A. on B. to C. with D. onto
3. I love the people in this village. They are so _____ and hospitable.
A. friendly B. friends C. fast D. inconvenient

GIA SU CHUNG CU

Chuyên cung cấp giáo viên gia sư ngoại ngữ chất lượng
Mọi ngôn ngữ - Mọi trình độ - Mọi lứa tuổi
Zalo: 0866500969/Hotline: 0869696480

- 4.** Among the _____, the Tay people have the largest population.
A. groups B. majorities
C. ethnic minorities D. ethnic cultures
- 5.** People in rural areas live _____ than those in the city.
A. happy B. more happily C. happily D. less happy
- 6.** Vietnam is _____ multicultural country with 54 ethnic groups.
A. a B. an C. the D. A and
- 7.** - _____ children do you have? – Three.
A. How B. How many C. Which D. How much
- 8.** The Lao are one of _____ many Thai- speaking peoples.
A. the B. a C. an D. A and C
- 9.** Feeling tired, she went to bed _____ usual last night.
A. late than B. earlier than
C. more early than D. less early than
- 10.** We don't mind _____ classmates when they are in a trouble.
A. helping B. to help C. helped D. help

Part 4

Reading

Read the passage and answer the following questions.

The Tay have the largest population among the ethnic minorities of Vietnam. There are approximately 1.7 million Tay people living in Vietnam. This group is divided into smaller groups such as Ngan, Phen, Tho, Thu Lao and Pa Di. They live in the north of Vietnam, in the provinces of Cao Bang, Lang Son, Bac Kan, Quang Ninh, Ha Giang, Yen Bai and Lao Cai. They inhabit fertile plains and are generally agriculturalists, mainly cultivating rice. They also cultivate maize, and sweet potato among other things. The Tay are closely related to the Nung and the Shaun on the Chinese side of the Vietnamese-Chinese border.

During the year, there are several festivals and celebrations that have different meanings. They are typical farmers. The most famous craft of Tay ethnic group is weaving brocade of original designs.

GIA SU' CHUNG CU'

Chuyên cung cấp giáo viên gia sư ngoại ngữ chất lượng
Mọi ngôn ngữ - Mọi trình độ - Mọi lứa tuổi
Zalo:0866500969/Hotline:0869696480

1. Which ethnic group has the largest population among the ethnic minorities of Vietnam?

→

2. How many Tay people are there in Vietnam?

→

3. Where do the Tay live?

→

4. Do they cultivate maize?

→

5. What is the most famous craft of the Tay ethnic group?

→

Part 5
Writing

Rewrite the following sentences.

1. This subject is more difficult than that one.

→ That subject isn't

2. She loves playing volleyball.

→ She fancies

3. The white shirt is more expensive than the blue one.

→ The blue shirt is

4. No one in my class is more intelligent than Nam.

→ Nam is the

5. He speaks English well.

→ He is a

GIA SƯ CHUNG CƯ

Chuyên cung cấp giáo viên gia sư ngoại ngữ chất lượng
Mọi ngôn ngữ - Mọi trình độ - Mọi lứa tuổi
Zalo:0866500969/Hotline:0869696480